
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kia Ora te Whānau!  
 

Pink Shirt Day 
Last week, for International Pink Shirt Day, we were joined Ariana and Kieryn, two  
students from Takapuna Grammar School.  They worked with the children in Year 6. 
 
“I think it was really good because they were teaching us different ways to stand up  
to bullies and that it's not okay to bully.  It was fun and interesting,”  Izzy. 
 
 “It was really cool to see the video about the boy who was bullied for wearing a pink  
shirt and how the whole pink shirt day came to start.  I've learned how you can say  
no to bullying and how stand up for yourself and others.  You can tell an adult if  
someone is getting hurt,” Jess. 
 
“When Ariana and Kieryn came to visit and talk to us about bullying I really enjoyed  
the song from Silvia Park school because it had a good message,” Daniel T. 

 
Learner-Led Conferences 
Bookings are still open for the Learner-Led Conferences.  These are a really important time for you and your family to chat to the 
teacher about your child’s progress and achievement.  The children spend time preparing what they are going to show you and share 
with you about what they have been learning so far this year.  They also set goals about what they need to learn next.  Children take a 
real pride in what they have been doing and are very disappointed if they do not get the chance to share this.  If it is impossible for you 
to attend the Learner-Led Conferences, please contact your child’s class teacher so that alternative arrangements can be made.  Go to 
https://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz and enter the code: twsbx to book your slot or come into school to ask us at the office to assist you 
to make your booking.  We look forward to seeing you!   
 

Pyjama Day 
School Council is running a Pyjama Day on 29th June.  Please wear your pyjamas and bring a koha (donation)  
for Florence, our World Vision child. Adults, don’t forget to wear your pyjamas too! 
Luca and Mack 
 
 

School Cross Country 
Well done to all the children who participated in the school cross country yesterday.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

6th June 2017    

DATES TO REMEMBER SCHOOL ROLL 211 
 

Friday 9th June  EZ Lunch - hot and cold lunches ordered online or by text and delivered today 

Monday  12th June  Sushi orders collected from the office at 9.00am for Tuesday lunchtime delivery 

Tuesday 13th June Subway orders collected from the office for a Wednesday lunchtime delivery 

Friday 9th June School Disco  

Tuesday 13th June Learner Led Conferences from 1.30pm to 7.00pm. School closing at the earlier time of 12.50pm today. 

Wednesday 14th June Learner Led Conferences from 3.30pm to 6.00pm 

Thursday 22nd June Rippa Rugby Field Day 

Wednesday 21st June Peninsular Cross Country.  Save day Friday 23rd June. 

Thursday  29th June Pyjama Day – Fundraiser for our World Vision child Florence.  Gold coin donation. 

Friday 30th June Matariki Hāngi 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Many thanks to all of the whānau who came along to support the children, thanks too to all of the parents who helped out so the 
children could train each week and the teachers and teacher aides for organising everything. Special thanks to Amy, our Health and PE 
co-ordinator.  Certificates for cross country will be awarded in assembly on Friday.  
 

Road Safety on Bayswater Avenue 
As a ferry user who often cycles to and from school along Bayswater Avenue, I know from my own experience that there are 
real concerns about the safety of cycling along Bayswater Avenue.  I often resort to travelling along the pavement for fear of 
being knocked off by speeding motorists.  It appears I am not alone.  Below is a message from Steve McLuckie, one of our 
parents. 
 
The safety of people, particularly children, along Bayswater Avenue was a concern that emerged from the recent Bayswater and 
Belmont Community Wellbeing Survey.  There’s an opportunity for the local community to push for positive change through the 
Lake Road Improvements Consultation.  Walking and Cycling Improvements along Bayswater Avenue are being considered as 
part of that process.  Auckland Transport Staff will be coming along to listen to concerns and there’ll be discussion on what else 
we can do.  
 
Please come along and have your say. How can we make it a safer place for everyone?  
 
This will be a child friendly event. The Bayswater School Travelwise team are putting together a display board and video that will 
voice their experiences of the Avenue.  Bayswater School Hall, 181 Bayswater Avenue on Wednesday 14th of June at 6.30pm.  
Please rsvp to stephen@ancad.org.nz 

Lindsay Child 
 Principal/Tumuaki 

Invitation from Belmont Intermediate School 

Face-to-face meetings with the Principal and Board members 
 

The Principal and the Board of Belmont Intermediate School would like to invite parents and caregivers of students within our 
school community who are currently in year 5 to year 8 to one of four meetings where we will present a draft of our 2018 – 2022 
Strategic Plan. The meetings will also be an opportunity for you to meet us. 
 

Your contribution, as current and future parents of our students, is important and crucial to our school achieving our aspirational 
vision of leading excellence in intermediate school education. 
 

The meetings will be facilitated by Nick and the Board in an interactive format that will allow us the opportunity to listen to your 
opinions and obtain your insights.  
 

The meetings will be held at the following times: 
12 June, 10am-11:30am 12 June, 7pm-8:30pm 
14 June, 10am-11:30am 14 June, 7pm-8.30pm 
 

Venue: Belmont Intermediate School – Staffroom  
 

So that we can plan for the meetings, please confirm your attendance by emailing Janie Stone (jstone@belmontint.school.nz) 
with the meeting time that you would like to attend (adults only please) by Thursday, 8 June.  
 

We look forward to meeting with you and receiving your valuable input. 
Nick Hill and Board of Trustees 

 

        



HappyHappyHappyHappy    BirthdaBirthdaBirthdaBirthday y y y to…to…to…to… 
 

Jayde O’Keefe (7), Greer Lunjevich (10), Roman Maslin-Sharma (7), 
and Brooklyn Carew (8). 

We hope you all have loads of fun celebrating your birthday with family and friends. 
 

A warm Bayswater welcome to new student Tai-ManaTeruki-Pasene Morris-Peneha who joined us in  
room 7 this week. 

 

Congratulations to our students who received a certificate at assembly on Friday 2nd June for:- 
 

Room 1 Thomas showing resilience by responding to feedback in art to develop your pattern for greater effect. 
 Mya demonstrating personal excellence by making connections as you research Medieval Britain. Ka Pai! 
Room 2 Cailtin demonstrating consistent leadership in the way you carry out tasks and responsibilities to a high 

standard.  
 KJ demonstrating your reciprocity as you collaborate with Daniel to Research the Victorian Period. 
Room 3 Emily demonstrating confidence in your ability to give instructions. You took on the teacher role  during Te 

Reo and your  leadership skills were shining when helping others create Siapo. Ka pai Emily! 
 Rishi always coming to school with a positive attitude towards learning. You always have a smile on your 

face and give everything a go. Well done Rishi!  
Room 4 Paegan showing reciprocity, using her own time to complete a collaborative artwork, while also maintaining 

personal excellence through an effort to do her best. 
 Dante showing resilience as a reader by persevering to solve tricky words, retell a story in detail and refer 

back to the text to find answers to questions. 
Room 5 Tane consistently demonstrating all four of our school values - he whetū koe! 
 Kleoh her honesty and integrity when discussing learning behaviours - tūmeke! 
Room 6 Charlotte completing a piece of beautiful art work , you have remained on task and shown true talent. 
 Sebastian producing a detailed piece of Aboriginal art work. You concentrated well throughout the session. 
Room 7&8 Amelia always asking relevant questions that help to deepen your and others’ understanding of new 

learning.  Well done for showing the Bayswater value of personal excellence. 
 Zoe extending your writing by adding lots of detail.  Well done for showing the Bayswater value of 

personal excellence. 
Room 9 Felix making great progress in reading. You are decoding tricky words and reading with improved fluency 

well done. 
 Ailee making great progress in reading. You are decoding tricky words and reading with improved fluency 

well done. 
Room 10 Emanaite  demonstrating personal excellence by showing her thinking in maths three different ways.  
 Isabella demonstrating confidence and personal excellence by sharing her thinking in maths to the class.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  



BAYSWATER WINTER SHARE 
When:  End of June 2017 (date TBC)  

Where: School Library 3pm-4pm  
 

Due to the success of the 2016 Winter Share and the amazing support we received we will be repeating it again this year!   
This is an event to support each other, our families and in keeping with the school community ethos of sustainability and sharing. 

 

In order to make this happen we are looking for clean, unmarked, good quality Winter items such as… 
Children’s, women’s and men’s clothing 

Shoes/gumboots, slippers (in good condition) 
Jerseys, jumpers, jackets, rain coats, jeans, trackies, dressing gowns...  

Spare blankets, duvet inners, flannelette sheets... 
Winter accessories...scarves, gloves, hats… 

Heaters in good working order 
 

Note: money is not involved, it is not a fundraiser.  This is strictly a sharing event for Bayswater School families only, come 
along whether you have donated items or not. 

 

Please drop items into the school office where they will be collected daily. If anyone has a full length mirror we could borrow for 
the afternoon please let Bridget know.  All leftover items will be donated to charity. 

 

If anyone has a lemon/citrus tree that has an abundance of fruit please feel free to bring some so we can share them out. 
 

It would be lovely to have some helping hands so if you would like to be involved please contact  
Bridget Swan mobile: 021-055-4261  home: 445-9027 or email: bridgey.swan@gmail.com 

 

Come along with a bag and scrummage for whatever you need for Winter! 
 

Community Notices 

Speed Stacking Club 
The North Shore Speed stacking Club is meeting this Sunday 11th June in the Bayswater school hall. The club will meet from  
2-4pm.  All are welcome, no charge!  Come and have a go - some of the New Zealand Black Stacks team will be there to give 
demos and tips for new stackers.  Any questions, please call Richard Foster 021 211 3907 

 

Confidence, Wellbeing & Employment Guidance – 6 Week Course in Northcote  
Starts 13th June from 1 – 2:30pm 

FREE to attend.  Improve your personal wellbeing and confidence, while increasing your employment prospects.  Learn to 
identify your strengths, discover what support is available in your community and receive coaching on job seeking skills.  To 

register, please call  
441-8989, email learning@raeburnhouse.org.nz, or visit http://raeburnhouse.org.nz/courses/index-of-courses 
 

Parenting Anxious Teens & Tweens Course - 2 Week Course  
Starts Sunday 25th June from 3:30 to 6:30pm 

Held at Raeburn House in Northcote. Cost $50 pp or $70 for couples.  Learn more about the causes, patterns and effects of 
anxiety in your tween or teen.  Develop skills that you can use in the home to support their journey to overcome anxiety.  Meet 
other parents who share some of your concerns and feel supported by the group and facilitator. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
We are currently in the process of developing our Local Board Plan 2017 and want to know from the community what 

they think of some of the projects and outcomes we propose focusing on over the next three years. 
 

It’s easy to get involved and have your say by going online to www.shapeauckland.co.nz 
or we invite you to come to one of our drop in sessions: 

Saturday 10th June 2017        Sunday 18th June 2017 
Allen Hill Stadium          Takapuna Sunday Market  
08:00 – 11:00           08:00 – 13:00 



  



 

 
 
 



 


